
                        The Holy Spirit Newsletter  
School Contact: head@holyspiritruncorn.co.uk Tel: 01928563148 www.holyspiritruncorn.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/holyspiritwa7 
 

“The spirit of the Lord is upon me, because he has chosen me to bring good news to the poor”  

Luke 1:1-4 4:14-21 

Spring Term - Friday, 24h January 2025 

 

READY                                                 RESPECTFUL                                                       SAFE 

                                                                  Our Holy Spirit Values 
Forgiveness          Love          Honesty          Teamwork          Responsibility          Mutual Respect  

                                                            Love - Believe - Achieve - Thrive   

In school this week the weather is a challenge, a very blustery one today!   

• We are so proud of year 5 and 6 girls,they gave our past pupils of Blessed Carlos Acutis a lovely welcome 
we are all looking forward to their dance performance.  

• Emeralds have had a positive start to 2025 winning the attendance trophy 2 weeks in a row.  

• KDE continue to deliver Football club on Fridays 

• Revision club for year 6 on Wednesday after school.    
Don’t forget to look after your mental health 

Connect,  Take Notice,  Keep Learning,  Be Active  and Give. 
 

Notices 

• Four estates have invited parents and children to Winter Community Kettle every Thursday 3.30-4.30 at 
Halton Brook Community Centre. 

• We have a drop box in school for unwanted clothes in the main entrance. 

• Wednesday 22nd January Revision club  

• Friday 24th January Football club   

• Next Friday 31st of January is our 50/50 draw please see the Mrs King if you want to enter 

 

We are proud of all our children OFSTED said 
“Children in the Reception class quickly learn to follow routines.” July 2024 

Holy Spirt Value Award RAISE achievement Award Attendance 93.44% overall 

 
 
 
 
Diamonds  –   Blossom 
Emeralds   –   Crystal 

Sapphires  –   Annie 
Amethyst  -   Emmie 
Topaz      -    Alma 

 
 
 
 
Diamonds –   Arthur 
Emeralds   –  Reggie 
Sapphires –   Blessing 
Amethyst  -  Roseann 
Topaz -        Alexis 

Well done to Emeraldsd our overall winners 
with 98.09% this is fantastic.  for those children 
who come to school every day, keep 
it up I am really proud of you,  
Reception = 90.02% 
Year 1 /2 -  98.09% 
Year 3 /4 – 94% 
Year 5- 95.01% 
Year 6 89% 
Please make sure you are on time, school starts at 
8.45 am, gates need to close at 9am  

Maximillian Kolbe Parish   

 
2025 Jubilee Year of HOPE Pope Francis has called on us to be Pilgrims of Hope 

What is the year of hope 2025?  
Jubilee 2025 Pilgrims of Hope. In his announcement of the Jubilee Year 2025, Pope 
Francis writes: “Everyone knows what it is to hope. In the heart of each person, hope 
dwells as the desire and expectation of good things to come, despite our not knowing 
what the future may bring. 

Please follow the link to access Fr Peter’s Parish Newsletter) http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-
newsletter/   Please contact Fr Peter if you are interested in preparing your child for First Holy Communion .  

Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to Ellie-Grace, I hope you have a wonderful time celebrating your birthday.   

 

You are the light of the world 

Let Your Light Shine Mathew 5:16 
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